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Roto-Gro International Limited – Suspension from Official 
Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Roto-Gro International Limited (the ‘Company’) will be suspended from quotation 
immediately under Listing Rule 17.2, at the request of the Company, pending the release of an announcement 
regarding a proposed acquisition. 

Security Code: RGI 

 

Issued by 

Dale Allen 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 



 

 

31 July 2018 

 

Attn: Shannon Nicholson 

ASX Compliance Pty Limited 

Level 40 Central Park 

152-158 St George’s Tce 

Perth WA 6000 

 

Dear Shannon 

 

SUSPENSION REQUEST 

In accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, Roto-Gro International Limited (ASX: RGI) requests voluntary 

suspension of the Company’s securities pending the announcement of a material acquisition. 

An announcement will be made to the market regarding the material acquisition which is expected to end 

the period of voluntary suspension and will be made on or before Thursday, 2 August 2018. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted, nor any 

other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension.  

Should you have any queries, please contact me on (08) 9481 0389. 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Palumbo 

Company Secretary  

Roto-Gro International Limited 
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